
Olathe Gem and Mineral Society - Board Meeting - January 10, 2023 

 

Place: Olathe Library 

Time: 7:00-8:30 pm 

 

Meeting opened with the Treasurer’s report:  Barbara gave the treasurer report and it is on 

file. 

 

M John & Julie’s sale:  

  Volunteers for sale: 

Megan Baker    Rebecca Francis 

Mike McClurg    Dan McDaniels 

Norm Onnen    Mike Purduski 

Larry Wells     Lesliee Hartman 

     

  The remaining unsold items were taken to Mike Purduski’s for storage pending inventory 

and club use determination. 

 

Olathe North Geoscience Academy-The talk was given by Stacy Cavanaugh and 3 of the 

students. They provided the club with a great presentation. They have extra specimens they 

are looking at getting rid of and there is a possibility they will donate to the Association for 

the March show or to the club for our raffle.  They have indicated the Academy would like to 

maintain a relationship with the club. 

 

As of meeting time we do not have programs planned for March, April or May. 

 

We had an issue with the January meeting adjournment.  We are to be out of the building 

before 9:00 and we were late leaving.  We will have to readdress the time frame again. 

 

March Show: 

  Tables requested: 

Megan Baker 1    Alison Betts   1 

Barbara Crompton 1   Sheri McLaughlin  1 

Mike Purduski ?    Larry Wells  ? 



 

Volunteers and hours: 

Megan Baker     Alison Betts 

Barbara Crompton Demo  Mike Purduski 

Larry Wells      Norm Onnen Wed/6, Thur/6, Fri/8, Sat/8, Sun/8   

 

Display Cases: 

Alison Betts 1 case    Barbara Crompton 1 case 

Norm Onnen 2 cases    Mike Purduski 2 cases 

Larry Wells 3 cases    Lynn Hines 2 cases (borrowed from OGMS) 

Lesliee Hartman ? 

  Others who have displayed in other years-possible displays 

Earl Hartl      Robin Hicks 

Mike McClurg     Chet McLaughlin 

  OGMS has 4 cases available to be borrowed 

 

We discussed the possibility of doing the “Fill the Bucket” for donations for the Association 

booth.  Would like donations labeled.  Also in need of volunteers for the Association booth. 

 

OGMS - Youth Education:  We have donations to the club for youth education.  We need to 

look at a plan for a program of some kind for our youth. 

 

TV Adapter-Dan has looked into acquiring an adapter for use with TV in meeting room.  

Approximate cost is $15.00.  Board voted and approved purchase of adapter. 

 

Website and email addresses need to be updated on all of our handouts, business cards and 

brochures now that we have made the changes to our web site. 

 

Lapel Mic-Dan has looked into cost and it would require the purchase of mic and receiver. The 

equipment would be an expensive purchase.  Dan will continue to look at for the future. 

 

June Picnic-Dan is to make the reservation for the 1st weekend in June. 

 



The date of the next board meeting is on hold due to the Tuscon show. 

 

Conference for Rocky Mountain Association Conference will be held in Casper, WY.  No 

other information was available 

 

Club t-shirts:  Barbara has been working on getting club t-shits for the new members. 

She has been in contact with 2 companies for quotes and will be checking with another 

vendor.  The estimated cost will be $15.00. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:30pm  

 

 

 


